
0049108
From: Craig B. Coogan [cbcoogan@ceos.net]
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2003 10:01 AM
To: nprm@ttb.gov
Subject: 'TTB Notice No. 4'

name=Craig B. Coogan
name=
Address1=PO Box 691597
Address2=
City=W. Hollywood
State=CA
Zip Code=90069
Comments=I do not drink alcohol, having been sober for 16 years.  However, the TTB's 
proposed action to regulate the flavoring in a legal product is Governmental oversight 
gone amuck.  I cannot urge the agency strongly enough to stay out of regulating the 
manufacturing of a legal product.  Please don't do it.                                  
                                                                                        


